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Zone  E -9  News le t t e r  
Novembe r  2017  

ZC  Ma r g i e  Wa l t e r s  “Se r ves”  t he  News  

 

Monthly Reports: Please remember your reports need to 
be submitted by the 25th of each month. 
Cabinet Meeting: November 4, 2017 

District Governor Message: 

Sponsoring another into Lionism will change a life. You make a difference. 
Ask another to join today. Our family of Lions can and will grow with your 
commitment. 

Spring conference Chair Cheryl Eckler is requesting that  clubs donate 
$25.00 for coffee expenses. 

Treasurer report: All clubs with c4 designation need to file with the IRS. 

LERC report: Please sort glasses by single, double/triple, and sunglasses in 
separate boxes and label the boxes. Mark the boxes with your club name. They  
also collect hearing aids. Pack hard cases only into a separate box. 

Zone E9 meeting: Thank you to all attendees and reports.:  

DG  Harry Lippincott :Newsletter articles are encouraged and can be emailed 
to District19E.dg.newsletter@gmail.com, by the 7th of each month. Pictures 
need to be JPEG 250KB with a caption.  Spring Conference needs a Fun Night 
chair for Friday, April,20, 2018, at the Coeur d’Alene Casino. 

GLT Ed Brandstoettner encouraged Lions to attend  Leadership Training at the 
Spring Conference. 

GMT Brian Ross shared the website 123MD19.org for Lions to highlight their 
club with a video to use in membership drives. He also wants a report from 
membership chairs to show what their clubs are doing to increase membership. 
He will also visit clubs to promote membership ideas and activities. 

Rockford Secretary Nancy Finch shared membership activities and their club 
is challenged to bring in one new member for each member. She also high-
lighted their numerous service activities, 

VDG Laura Wintersteen promoted the USA/Canada Forum that is for the Mul-
tiple district. Zone E9 And E1 will be hosting the event. It is in September 
2019, however it is in the planning stages and there is  a need for many volun-
teers. More information will follow in the January 
Newsletter. She also presented information about the 
Camp Stix upcoming auction on March 10. Their will 
be an auction donation letter in December newsletter. 
All clubs are encouraged to donate. 



 

Chewelah Valley President Dianne Dorrance  reported on the club’s service activities, fundraisers and 
membership promotions. The club also submitted an article in the November District Newsletter. 

VDG2 Frank Bega and  Rathdrum VP Marge Bega reported on Rathdrum club’s activities and fundrais-
ers. 

VDG1 Lynn Harriman and Post Falls Treasurer Peggy Harriman reported on Post Falls club’s activities 
and fundraisers. 

 

PZC Tom Walters asked about the Centennial Challenge on Pediatric Cancer . PDG Laura Wintersteen will 
be sending me information on where to donate. I will relay the information to you when I receive it. 

 

??????? Please contact me.  

 


